
  
 
 
 
 
 

Brendon Walsh 

Regeneration, Economic Development and 
Environment Department 

 
The Occupier 
xxxxx Road 
Hounslow 
TW5 0LB 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Proposed conversion of zebra crossing to traffic signal controlled crossing - Heston 

Road (between Church Road and Hogarth Gardens) 

I am writing to inform you of our proposals to replace the existing zebra crossing with a 
traffic signal controlled crossing on Heston Road, adjacent the Heston Community School 
and Heston Primary School, as shown on the attached plan. 

The scheme’s aim is to enhance pedestrian safety and improve traffic flows for drivers using 
this road, particularly during the school start and finish times when peak pedestrian 
movement is experienced. Reducing traffic congestion is in line with the Council’s objective 
to provide a cleaner and greener borough that encourages active, healthy communities.  

Your comments on this proposal are welcomed, and it would be appreciated if these could 
be sent to the Council in writing (including email) using the contact details shown above. 
Comments should be received no later than 27 January 2017. 

Please note, this document is also available online and can be viewed at 
http://www.hounslow.gov.uk/index/council_and_democracy/consultations.htm 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Malcolm Keen 

Senior Traffic Engineer 
 
 
 

Regeneration, Economic Development and 
Environment Department 

Civic Centre 

Lampton Road 

Hounslow TW3 4DN 

Your contact: Malcolm Keen  
 (0208 583 

3322)  

 

 (0208 583 

3322)  
 

E-Mail: traffic@hounslow.gov.uk 

 

Telephone: 0208 583 3322   
Date:  6 January 2017 
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